	Greetings Blazeman Warriors, 
Friends and Supporters!
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Summer is winding down and many of you have been competing in your chosen races and your family and friends have been there in support. Bob and I thank you all for your continued support in the War on ALS...both in spreading awareness and fundraising. We could not do this without you!!!
 
Below you will read some of what our warriors have been 
up to...the stories are wonderful and heartwarming to 
Bob and I. 
 
Alan Kleberand John Marshall went to Ironman Germany and took Jon with them for the ride. Dr Bob Heins raised funds for the BMF through the Janus Challenge and competed at Lake Placid. Read more about Bob's story in this article. 
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Chrissie Wellington won Challenge Roth for the third consecutive year breaking her own record and rolled the finish line as she always does for the world to see. Her consistent support for the Blazeman Foundation and ALS speaks for itself.
 

Leanda Cave, in between racing and getting married to Torsten Abel managed to squeeze in a recording session at triathlete Mark Mason's studio and sang her vocals for the soon to be released Blazeman song. 

The talents of this young woman continue to amaze us...she looks at home behind a guitar as much as she does on the bike!
 


The 1st annual Charles Dourney Road Race took place on July 29th in New Jersey. Donna Dourney his daughter with the help of all her siblings put on a wonderful event in memory of their dad...Bob and I traveled to the event which was a huge success. As I have said many times ALS has lead us to meet some terrific people! 
 
Our warrior numbers continue to grow and the backgrounds are so varied...vet, dentist, neurologist, internist, business, teachers...the list goes on...
 
Thank you all...Jon would be pleased to see how the multisport community has supported his mission...he would have been 39 today, August 30th. This year at Kona will be 5 yrs since he rolled across that finish line...at times it seems like yesterday to me. 
 
Please keep your pictures coming and check  for updates and new photos. We are also working on some new gear which you will able to find on our estore on the website. Check it out from time to time...your shirts and hats help keep the awareness going!
 
Keep the emails coming...I love hearing from you all! 

Fondly,

Mary Ann Blais
Jon's Mom
Blazeman Foundation for ALS


	The Blazeman Foundation for ALS 
and the 2011 Subaru EagleMan 
Ironman 70.3 Triathlon
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The Columbia Triathlon Association, Inc, a 501c-3 nonprofit corporation, (CTA)  has  made available to the Blazeman Foundation for ALS , a 501c-3 nonprofit charity, twenty (20) charity/community Entry slots for Subaru EagleMan Ironman70.3 Triathlon, 2011. 
 
Anyone interested in obtaining a charity slot to this great event should contact Mary Ann Blais. Each slot is $750 and all fund proceeds will be donated by CTA and will be earmarked for the 3rd part of our ALS research efforts...the procurement of donated postmortem brain and tissue from ALS patients. This research project is still in the planning stages and the BMF shall keep you posted as we formalize the project. Our plan is to initially fund 5-10 procurements per year and create awareness for this very important area of research. This is a little known important part of ALS sponsored research...Jon donated his brain, spinal cord and peripheral nerves to the University of Maryland's, NICHD Brain and Tissue Bank under the direction of H. Ronald Zielke, Ph.D. Jon always said "if I am going to talk the talk I must walk the walk".  Robert Vigorito, CTA Race Director, Blazeman Warrior and BMF board member flew to Florida after Jon passed in May 2007, and harvested those very organs. 
 
This tissue bank would be solely for donated ALS tissue that can be shared with ALS researchers. The Blazeman Foundation for ALS would cover the costs of procurement and harvesting in conjunction with the support of the CTA. More info will be forthcoming at a later date.
 
By supporting this effort through The Blazeman Charity slots at the Subaru EagleMan Ironman 70.3 Triathlon, you will be helping to establish a special and dedicated fund for this very needed tissue for research.


	A Warm Welcome to our newest Warriors!

We are pleased to welcome the following newest warriors to our family. Thank you, and everyone else, for all you do to help our mission. 

Michael Melton            Angie Crawford
Midge Kerr                  Jonathan Rowley
Miguel Tellez               Lauren Hunt
Michael Desilet            Zachariah Pratt   
Kyle Hansen               Craig Byers
Daniel Gaucher           Jacob Hutchings
Christopher Kober       Lisa Peterson  
Kathy Lindsay             Tom Lindsay

Bob and I welcome all of you and wish you success in your races and fundraising and we hope to meet  you all at one of our events.

	


	Dear World: February 3, 2007
It has been five years since Jon's diagnosis and 3 plus years since he passed away...for us time has not nor I feel will never heal. Today, August 30th would have been his 39th birthday. I have been thinking about what I can write that would have meaning not only to his life but for all the people touched by ALS. Luckily, I had retrieved and saved many of the things he wrote before my computer had a meltdown. He wrote much better than I ever can.
 
This is a piece he wrote for the Competitor of the Year award he received in February 2007...three months before he passed away. He was quite ill at that point so Mike Reilly read this for him that night before the multisport community, his peers from Aseltine where he taught and all his friends and family.
 
Happy Birthday Bubba...

Good evening.  It's Blazeman.  I believe being here tonight gave rise out from their shadows and in the footsteps of the big four.  No... not in the legendary likes of "The Man", "The Grip", "ST", and "The Terminator", but in memory of four fallen ALS Warrior Poets: Scott Carlson, Donald Jarrell, Jerry Beckwith and John Paul Stermer. Before ALS took them, the big four had more than a dozen Ironmans on their resumes.  And like all of you here, juggled the lifestyle we all know and love: being endurance athletes. Tonight, it's been almost two years to this evening that my Dad, Mom, and I have been juggling the ALS lifestyle known as: "The Bulldozer".
 
It On May 2, 2005, I sat this new ALS label of mine down in a high chair alongside the other labels in my life ADD, ADHD, OCD and Special Ed.  Being labeled can make an underdog's bite bigger than its bark you know.  A fresh life of working with people blossomed for me in the cleanest of old buildings not far from here a home I would come to know as Freire's house.  The doors of Aseltine opened like this: if you knew you were right, how would you know?  If you want to be understood... you have to do the work to understand.  Imagine for a moment, being asked to respond to this paradigm.  If I were deaf and you were blind.  How would we communicate?  Being in the moment with my kids, witnessing empowered young minds overcome the obstacle called "life" became my passion for the pulpit.  Church was good.
If there's anything enduring about Blazeman being a "Competitor", it's been of lately as he found ones' bootstraps that were tucked away in the corner of his stricken mind.  Strapping them on, bringing his battle with ALS to a place where Al said:  "You can learn a lot about life on the big Island of Hawaii".  Blazeman's War on ALS, a fight picked, not of comebacks, wheelchairs, feeding tubes, oxygen lines, respirators, and all the twitching, cramping, wasting, choking and bouts beyond exhaustion humanly possible. But a fight within his own death sentence, taunting him to be the warrior he claims to be.  Waiting for it to arrive, he gives his cause light he believes the world needs to see Warrior Poets fighting their way through an ALS tunnel.  ALS has been in the ring knocking out over 20 million fighters the last 140 years.  This 2 to 5 TKO still floats like a butterfly and stings like a bee.
 
I'll leave with you this evening, a menagerie of truffles to bite down on.  Closing ones' eyes with words from others and a taste of my own candy is what Blazeman calls his "Scooby Snack" ending.  So here goes.  Whenever your past wants to, it comes kicking its doors down all around you.  All you can do is hope it's a place you'll want to go. Hope is a good thing, maybe the best of things, and good things never die.  It is my hope tonight, as I become a part of your past, you never let die, the "Competitor" who lives within you.  Dear World, The rest, of those who have gone before us can not steady the unrest of those to follow.  You will decide on a matter and light will shine on your ways. For Blazeman and his War on ALS, it's about fighting for better days..."So That Others May Live"
 
Sweet Dreams...
The Warrior Poet


	From the Battlefields...

From Donna Dourney: The Charles Dourney 1st Annual Road Race was held July29th at the Somerset YMCAin Pershing Hills, New Jersey. Bob and I drove down for the event put on by Donna Dourney with the assistance of family and friends. 
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The race was a huge success and we met such wonderful people including Laurie Beland, one of our Blazeman Warriors! The monies raised will benefit the Blazeman Foundation for ALS and be earmarked for our continued research projects.
 
Charles Dourney was a coach and the father of 7...he was obviously loved by them all and they cared for him in his home during his illness. Many times we have witnessed this disease destroy families...in this case it seemed to bring them together. We were able to see many pictures of Charles throughout his life...he, like so many was a great guy!
 
The second weekend of July, Bob and I returned to the Prov. 70.3 where we had an expo booth and volunteered the finish line. Again we met many who knew of Jon's story, witnessed many rolls and from that event new warriors have come on board. It was a very hot day...we volunteered the finish line and took me 2 days to recover! Imagine how the athletes felt.
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A battle lost of another kind...our dear friend Kevin Koresky said goodbye to his longtime canine buddy Jayk...Kevin, we are saddened by your loss and wish you much of the same love to share with Kona.
 
Many Blazeman warriors did races in July...some wore #179...many of you rolled...thank you all. You have all helped to spread the awareness needed for this horrific disease. I need your race pictures to post on the website and for the newsletters!!!
 
The August races coming up include Andrew Spirito, Michael St. Pierre and Steve Millercompeting at Louisville and raising funds for the BMF.
 
From Claire Oliver: I've gotten together with this great painting studio to do their September fundraiser for the Blazeman Foundation. The place is called Painting with a twist- website. Thanks Claire!

From Dr. Jeff Galvin: Blazeman Warrior Dr. Jeff Galvin hosted a fundraiser in Cleveland on August 29th at The Harp on Detroit Ave. Thank you SO much!
From Nancy Rieger at the Westchester Triathlon: sharing news about their new event: The "Meek and Mighty" triathlon for the new triathletes age 15 and older!
For more info, check out their web site. This event takes place on September 25th the day before the Olympic distance Westchester Triathlon that includes "Claire's Climb" in memory of Claire Collier, who died of ALS in 2009. She and Jon were together at this event in 2006.
From Chrissie Wellington: calling all Boulder triathletes! we are making a song in aid of the Blazeman Foundation for ALS...and would love you to be involved. it doesn't matter if you can sing or not (I am tone deaf and sound like a strangled cat). We will be recording at studio in Boulder on Friday 10 Sept. Facebook me, or email the main maestro Mark Mason for more info!!!! Come and croon for a cause! Leanda Cave has already done her vocals as pictured above!!!  
As the foundation grows I am relying on you all to keep me posted so I can share your stories...this is what make the Blazeman Foundation for ALS unique and I cannot thank you all enough!!!


	Photo Gallery
The 2010 season is well underway! Please keep sending your photos! We love hearing your stories and seeing you in action!
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Dru Bornhoeft looking strong on the bike!
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Joe Goddard at Prov 70.3 2010
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John and Alan in Germany
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Little Blazeman Warriors at Lake Placid
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Michael Polisso at SF Triathlon

[image: image7.jpg]ke

/





Sean McCarthy at Lake Placid 2010
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Sami, Lindsay and Jenny at the Treasure Island event in SF
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